
 

 

	
1	June	2017	
	
Jan	Kleijssen	
Director	General	Human	Rights	and	Rule	of	Law	
Information	Society	and	Action	Against	Crime	Directorate		
	
Ref.	your	letter:	DGI/JK/SK/PK/hrs/N°	92-17	
	
PRIVACY	DAY	AT	ICANN	58	
	
Dear	Mr.	Kleijssen,	
	
I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	letter	of	April	25,	2017	on	activities	around	privacy	and	data	
protection	at	ICANN58	in	Copenhagen,	Denmark.		
	
ICANN	was	delighted	to	receive	the	Council	of	Europe	and	the	Data	Protection	Commissioners	to	
start	a	dialogue	on	issues	that	are,	and	will	continue	to	be,	of	mutual	interest.	ICANN	and	the	Board	
take	note	of	the	Council	of	Europe’s	willingness	to	continue	discussions	on	these	important	issues,	
not	least	in	relation	to	the	gNSO	PDP	on	next	generation	Registry	Directory	Services.	Your	input	and	
that	of	the	GAC	will	certainly	be	welcome	as	the	Community	decides	on	further	steps	in	this	area.	
	
On	behalf	of	ICANN,	I	would	like	to	thank	you	and	the	Commissioners	for	your	involvement	and	we	
are	looking	forward	to	the	participation	of	the	Committee	of	Convention	108	and	the	Data	
Protection	Unit	of	the	Council	of	Europe	in	forthcoming	discussions,	such	as	at	ICANN	59	on	the	
PDP	referenced	above	and	in	a	dedicated	session	on	the	GDPR.		
	
Sincerely,	

	
	
Dr.	Steven	D.	Crocker	
Chairmain,	ICANN	Board	of	Directors	
	
	
	


